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April 15,2016

Corey Simmons
5200 W Villard Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Simmons:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, April 6, 2016, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your applications for Class A Malt & Class A Liquor
and Food Dealer licenses for the premises located at 5200 W Villard Ave (“C & S Liquor™) based
on aldermanic testimony in regards to neighbor concerns of public health, safety, and welfare.

On Friday, April 15, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your Class A Malt & Class A Liquor and Food Dealer license

applications based on aldermanic testimony in regards to neighbor concems of public health, safety,
and welfare.

[f you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the
receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
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Amanda Carey
412 E Van Norman Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Ms. Carey:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, April 6, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class “D” operator’s
license based on your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Friday, April 15, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application for a Class “D” Operator’s license based on your
nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the

receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respecttully,
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April 15,2016

Bahman Khamohammadi
3530 S 16 St
Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Khamohammadi:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, April 6, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class “D” operator’s
license based on your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Friday, April 15, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application for a Class “D” Operator’s license based on your
nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the
receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
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Jose Vidrio, Agent
Buena Vista Hall, LLC
3573 S 46" St
Greenfield, WI 53220

Dear Mr. Vidrio:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, April 6, 2016, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a Loading Zone Permit for 60’
from 1225 W Manitoba for the premises located at 3000 S 13 St (“Buena Vista Hall”) based on
neighborhood testimony and parking scarcity.

On Friday, April 15, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your Loading Zone Permit application based on neighborhood
testimony and parking scarcity.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the
receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
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April 15,2016

Cynitha Watkins
3350 N 7% St
Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Ms. Watkins:

This 1s to notify you that on Wednesday, April 6, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class “D” operator’s
license based on your nonappearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Friday, April 15, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application for a Class “D” Operator’s license based on your
nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the

receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

espectfully,
JAMES R. OW SKI
Cigy Clerk
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